
 

 

 
TO:  Dr. Craig Parks 
 
FROM:  Matt Hudelson, Faculty Senate Executive Secretary 
 
RE:  Rename of Elson S. Floyd College of Medicine, Department of Translational Medicine and 

Physiology 
 
DATE: March 25, 2021 
 
 
 
The Faculty Senate Executive Committee along with the Steering Committee has reviewed the 
proposal: Rename of the Elson S. Floyd College of Medicine, Department of Translational Medicine 
and Physiology which appeared as an Informational Item on the March 25, 2021 Senate agenda and 
comments received: 

• GSC Comments: There is a typo in NOI Floyd College rename - “Basic Sciences” instead of 
"Biomedical Sciences" in para 2 [I think]. Our co-chair Gary Wayman wanted to check with IPN 
to ensure the department didn't have any issues with the name changes (and they're good) 

• VCAA’s from the Everett Campus & Vancouver Campus reviewed and responded with no 
concerns. 

 
Your proposal will now be forwarded to the Office of the Provost Office for the president’s signature.   
The Office of the Provost will notify you when final approval has been given.   
 
 
 
 
Cc:        Matt Zimmerman 
 Blaine Golden 
 Kristina Wilson 
 Angela Merrill  
       
 


